
 

 

Monday 13th March 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 3 Greek Day 

On Thursday 30th March, Year 3 will be having their Greek Day. We are inviting the children 
to come into school on that day dressed up as Ancient Greeks. 

Children can choose from a variety of costumes worn by Greek gods, goddesses and soldiers, 
or they can dress as a person in a Greek ‘chiton’, which was like a Roman toga (by wearing a 
white sheet\white T-shirt and shorts or trousers). Please see the images below to give you 
some ideas. 

The children will take part in a variety of activities including making some Greek biscuits. If 
your child has a food allergy, please let us know in writing. 

 

 

 

 

 
Year 3 Recorder Performances 

We are very excited to invite you to hear what your child has been learning in their music 
lessons this term on the recorder. 

We will be doing two performances at school on Tuesday 28th March. Please see timings 
below: 



 

 

9-9:15am – Banksy and Kusama – The Great Hall  

3-3:15pm – Riley and Samba – The Junior Hall  

Please come to the school office for these times, then you will be shown through to the hall 
for the performances. We would appreciate it if you could ensure your child has their 
recorder in school for this date. 

Best wishes, 

The Year 3 Team 

 

 

 


